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Denying ND's equal pay is wrong and makes it an inaccessible choice for 

Oregonians. The people of Oregon deserve to choose the best care that fits their 

lifestyle, and the doctors providing that care deserve to be fairly paid. Much is 

happening in this world, and equitable pay can be our first step toward the equitable 

and just country we all deserve.  


